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Good Day all BBRGC CDH Hunters
Once you see this notice/newsletter please pass on to those who you know that this pertains to as well. Be advised to hunt on the base you must have been double vaccinated against COVID 19, this is the current base policy and there are no exceptions at this time.
The CDH Tags are in😊!!! With Service Ontario being as busy as they are they are hoping that we will print our CDH tags at home. If you cannot do this then please visit a Service Ontario site that deals with hunting to pick up your CDH tags. Your tag is required to hunt on the CDH and if you are found to not have it in your possession by the MNR, Yes they check all CDH hunters on the base annually, you will be charged. No Questions asked. Please also ensure that the plug is in your shotgun if required as this occasionally land a base hunter or two with a charge under the Fish and Game Act.
Again the Tags are in so ensure that you have yours before you attempt to participate in one of the base CDH’s this year. Again make certain that you are carrying it with you while hunting!
Good Luck too all in your 2021 hunt!!!

Thank you all.

Yours in Conservation
Your Hunt Directors and BBRGC Exec Committee

